
Submitter: Elizabeth DeVeau 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB3971 

As a resident of Lane County, I am looking forward to our Clean Lane project that will 

divert an estimated 80,000 tons of trash annually from our landfill. When our facility is 

built it will capture around 90% of methane from our organic waste before it enters 

the landfill. 

 

I urge you to support HB 3971 


